
 
 
November 29, 2023 
 
 
TIDES Project Stakeholders, 
 
I am pleased to announce the expansion of the TIDES Board of Directors to five 
members and the appointment of four new members to the Board. This change 
in the Board size and appointments of Board members are made consistent with 
the TIDES Governance Policy1. 
 
Effective, December 1, 2023, the following members are appointed to three-year 
terms on the TIDES Board: 
 

• Elizabeth Sall, Urban Labs 
• Gabriel Sánchez Martinez, Korbato 
• John Levin, Metro Transit (Minneapolis) 
• Katrina Kaiser, California Department of Transportation 
• Michael Eichler, Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority 

 
Each of these individuals brings a wealth of experience and unique insights to the 
Board and to the TIDES Project and will contribute to the continued growth and 
success of our shared work.  I appreciate each new members willingness to take 
on this role and their commitment to advance our shared work. And I appreciate 
the efforts of all TIDES Contributors and the entire TIDES Project community to 
continue our work. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Levin 
TIDES Board  
 

 
1 h#ps://(des-transit.github.io/TIDES/main/governance/ 


